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 The Arkansas Medical Marijuana Commission meeting was called to order by Chairman James 

Miller at 4:30. Commissioners Kevin Case, Kevin Russell and Reggie Thomas attend virtually through 

the Go-To meeting link.  Commissioner JP Mobley was absent.  The first item of business was the review 

and approval of the August meeting minutes.  Commissioner Russell made a motion to accept the minutes 

as written which was seconded by Commissioner Thomas and carried 4-0.  Next, Director Chandler 

presented the notice items which consisted of Permit 117 Fort Cannabis’ name change to The Greenery, 

Permit 272 Greenlight Monticello’s name change to Good Day Farm Dispensary Monticello, Permit 309 

Fayetteville HOH Investments name change to Acanza, and Permit 329 Dark Horse Medicinals’ change 

of floor plan.  The Commission entertained the change of ownership applications next.  First on the 

agenda was Permit 154 Custom Cannabis seeking to add an additional member.  After reviewing the 

request, Commissioner Thomas made a motion to approve the transfer of ownership.  Commissioner 

Russell seconded the motion and it carried 4-0.  The next request was for Permit 206 Delta Cannabis 

Company.  The Commission reviewed the documents.  Commissioner Russell made a motion to approve 

the change of ownership which was seconded by Commissioner Thomas and carried 4-0. Last for the 

change of ownership request was Permit 249 Natural Relief Dispensary.  Upon review of the documents 

Commissioner Thomas made a motion to approve the change.  The motion was seconded by 

Commissioner Russell and carried 4-0.   

 Administrative matters were entertained next.  Permit 309 Fayetteville HOH Investments had 

submitted a request for change of location that was granted conditional upon consent to the move by all 

members of the entity.  The permittee requested a withdrawal of the change of location.  Upon 

consideration Chairman Miller made a motion to grant the withdrawal of the transfer of location request.  
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It was seconded by Commissioner Russell and carried 4-0.  The last item for the evening was setting the 

next meeting for October 6, 2022 at 4:30 p.m.  The meeting was adjourned upon conclusion of the 

Commission’s business.  


